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27/02/2017 

ELDEST 

              EASTER RAFFLE 
Dear Families, 
 
Somerville Rise Primary School is holding its annual Easter raffle. This year 
Easter falls during term 1 holidays.  Therefore, we are having our raffle 
before the term ends.  Just think how well planned you will be for Easter if 
you are lucky enough to win one of the many prizes. 
 
This has proven to be an extremely popular raffle. This year the first prize 
will be a large hamper full of Easter eggs and chocolate surprises and there 
will be many small prizes to win. 
 
Attached is a book of ten tickets, purchased for 50 cents each.  The 
purchase price of a full book will cost you just 
$5.00. 
 

The raffle draw is on Wednesday 29th March we 

will contact winners throughout the day.  Please 
collect your prize before end of the week.  
 
Please ensure that you write a daytime, contact 
phone number on your ticket stub.   As we will 
need to call the winners up on the day. 
 

Please remember that all Raffle tickets need to be returned to 
school by Monday 27th March. 

 
Extra tickets are available from the Office if you require them. You can 
email the office on somerville.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 
I hope that you will be one of the lucky winners! 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Fundraising Team 

 

mailto:somerville.rise.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

